
            

2020 South Shore Yacht Club Queen’s Cup® Race  

Abandoned 

June 1, 2020 

Dear Fellow Sailor: 

For the safety and health of our competitors, South Shore Yacht Club and Grand River Sailing Club 

have decided to abandon the 2020 Queen’s Cup Race.  The continuation of stay at home orders, 

social distancing restrictions, the deteriorating South Shore harbor break wall, the closure of SSYC 

slips and other circumstances, make it impossible for South Shore Yacht Club to host the event. 

Please plan on attending the 2021 Queen’s Cup Race on June 25th, 2021. 

Competitors who have already registered for this year’s event, thank you and you have the 

following options: 

1. A full refund of paid registration fees. 

2. Your paid registration fees applied to the 2021 Queens Cup Race.   

Please email qc@ssyc.org with your decision by July 1st, 2020. 

A special thanks to Mount Gay Rum, North Sails, Harken-Derm, Harken and Wisconsin Brewing 

Company for their generosity in supporting the 2020 Queen’s Cup Race.  Please continue to 

support our sponsors and encourage their continued commitment to the event going forward. 

As restrictions ease South Shore Yacht Club is intending to promote some smaller and/or virtual 

events that will honor the spirit of the Queen’s Cup Race.  Please follow us on Facebook and the 

official Queen’s Cup website for announcements of these events. 

Fair Winds and Following Seas,  

 

Craig Griffith 

Queen’s Cup Race Chairman, qc@ssyc.org 
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